
From: Neighbourhood Alert alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
Subject: UK government’s new Emergency Alerts system is now live [#100020871]

Date: 10 April 2023 at 6:36 pm
To: antrobuspc@yahoo.co.uk

UK government’s new Emergency Alerts system
is now live

 
Dear subscriber,
 
The UK government’s new Emergency Alerts system is now live.
The system will enable people to be contacted via their mobile phone when
lives are in danger. On Sunday 23 April 2023 at 3pm, there will be a
national test of the Emergency Alerts service.
 
It will be used to warn you in the event of emergencies, such as severe
flooding.
Emergency Alerts are sent to all compatible mobile phones within an area of
risk. They don’t track your location, need your phone number, or collect
personal data. Only the government and the emergency services will be
able to send them. If you don’t have a mobile phone, you’ll still be kept
informed through other channels.
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informed through other channels.
 
If you get an Emergency Alert on your phone, you’ll hear a loud, siren-like
sound. A message on your screen will tell you about the emergency and
how best to respond. You’ll be able to check an alert is genuine at
gov.uk/alerts
If you receive an alert, read the alert carefully and follow the instructions.
 
You can opt out of receiving emergency alerts; for more information on how
to opt out please go to gov.uk/alerts
 
To find out more about Emergency Alerts, visit gov.uk/alerts
 
(If you found this information helpful, please forward it to friends and family
members. To view this information on social media, please visit Facebook,
Twitter or Instagram)
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To login to your account click here, to report a fault click here, or unsubscribe

You are receiving this message because you are registered on Cheshire Police Alert.
Various organisations are licensed to send messages via this system, we call these
organisations "Information Providers". Please note that this message was sent by Action
Fraud (NFIB) and that Action Fraud (NFIB) does not necessarily represent the views of
Cheshire Police Alert or other Information Providers who may send you messages via this
system.

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information
Providers can see your information by clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely,
(you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these links).
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downloading the images in the e-mail itself. All links in the body of this email are
shortened to allow click through monitoring.

VISAV Limited is the company which built and owns the Neighbourhood Alert platform that
powers this system. VISAV's authorised staff can see your data and is registered with the
Information Commissioner's Office as the national Data Controller for the entire database.
VISAV needs to see your data in order to be able to manage the system and provide
support; it cannot use it for commercial or promotional purposes unless you specifically
opt-in to Membership benefits. Review the website terms.
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